
Tamworth Outing Club minutes, February 24, 2020 

Present:  

Board Members: Brian Cutter, Kit Morgan, Barb Bloomberg, Kathi Brown, Amy 

Berrier, Sheldon Perry, & Suzanne Morgan.  

Guests: Mark Fournier & Wyatt Berrier 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15.   

Secretary’s Report: 

The January 27 minutes were accepted. Amy said she would forward 2019 

minutes to Mark Smith for website posting. 

Wyatt Berrier expressed interest in being on the TOC board. He currently lives in 

Manchester. The question is whether TOC bylaws allow non-residents to be on 

the board. This may be in the bylaws. Anne may have the bylaws. These should 

go onto the TOC website. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer’s report was approved. A $500 grant was received from the Schmidt 

family. This is specifically for cross-country ski trail grooming. Carolyn will be 

asked to send a thank you note. 

Sled Dog Race: 

The 2020 race has, sadly, been cancelled due to poor conditions on the lake and 

trails. Kit will update TOC Facebook and post on the Exchange. Sheldon will notify 

Mark Smith for the website. Wyatt will contact Daymond Steer for the Conway 

Sun. 

All board members should notify their sponsors. Brian thanked everyone for 

soliciting sponsorships and other pre-race work. 

Dances: 

Dance publicity was discussed. Wyatt offered to help boost the dance on 

Facebook. He will use the dance poster graphic. Photos would be good too. 

Update to the dance listing is needed on the NHPR website. Brian suggested 

listing on the UNH Picking Parlor calendar. 



Mark and Teresa will host at the March 14 dance. 

Note: The March 14 dance was cancelled due to Corona Virus concerns. 

Ski Program: 

The final session will be on Friday.  

Kathi noted that four out of the five members of the ski team jumped off the 

chairlift and faced discipline. 

Baseball: 

Sheldon will invite Jim Hidden to the next meeting to discuss baseball. 

Meeting adjourned around 8:00. 

Next meeting is Monday, March 30th at 7:15. 

Suzanne has agreed to take minutes, as Amy will be away.   

Minutes submitted by Amy Berrier 


